August 9, 1976

Mr. Ves Clark
Emnloyee Relations
Mary Bollert Annex
Campus

Dear Mr. Clark;

In accordance with artiecle 10.01 of the current collective aggeement
AUCE local 1 will be holding a two hour general membership meeting on
August 12, 1976 from 12:30pm - 2:30pm.

It is our hope that your department will contact department heads
and inform them of the date and time.

Sincerely,

Mg, Fairledigh Funston
Union Organizer AUCE Local 1
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